
Theatre Royal, 
Newcastle.

8 June 1955>

Dear Lady Emmott,

Your letter has been sent on to me and 

I will try to^send out a few leaflets. But 

as I am away^until the end of July, and I am 

afraid that I am not able to send you any 

flowers or vases for the Pair - nol? oan I 

have the pleasure of seeing it. I can only 

send my very best wishes for a real success 

on June 29th.

Yours sincerely,


